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www.queensbasketball.org.uk

Dear Parent/Guardian,
On behalf of Queens Basketball Club I would like to welcome your child to the club and provide information about our activities. The club offers opportunities for young people, between the ages of 4 and 18, to receive coaching and to participate in basketball competition. All coaching is with qualified coaches who are trained and have been screened for their suitability for working with young people.
As a sports club, we are committed to providing high quality standards for all participants in relation to effective management, quality coaching and competition, and safety in sport. Our Club Welfare Officer is responsible for ensuring that our safeguarding policy is implemented and can be contacted should you have any concerns:
	Name
	Telephone
	Email

	Michael Burns
	028 9069 1718
	michaelburns@queensbasketball.org.uk


We welcome parents to all training sessions and matches and value your support. We are keen to involve parents in the club and would like to invite parents of new players to an informal information session on        Thurs 24 August 2017  in reception area Queens PEC Belfast from 18:00 - 19:00, where you can meet club members and find out more about our club.
The age groups and training times for this season are on a separate sheet.
Online registration and payment of fees via www.queensbasketball.org.uk
Arrangements should be made for your child to travel to and from training sessions. We appreciate it if children can arrive promptly and are collected promptly at the end of the session, if they are not making their own way home. If you are going to be late picking up your child, please contact Mary Matthews immediately (079 749 14699) to let her know.
Players should bring his/her own basketball to training sessions.  Basketball sizes:- 
Boys & girls –Year 1 and Year 2 – size 3  Year 3 to Year 7 - size 5.  Boys & girls - Year 8 and Year 9 - size 6.                                          Girls - Year 10 upwards - size 6.  Boys - Year 10  upwards - size 7.  .
Players should wear shorts and a basketball T-shirt to training sessions. Track bottoms are not suitable.  No jewellery to be worn.  Non-marking sports trainers should be worn and must be fully laced.  Queens club kits and basketballs can be purchased from the club.
We encourage all players to bring water to basketball sessions – no fizzy drinks are permitted
Travel to away games is often arranged via private bus hire.  A fee of £10 is normally charged and is payable on entry to the bus.  Buses normally leave from the car park of Queens PEC, Stranmillis Embankment.  Coaches will advise on return time to the PEC.  Players should be collected promptly.
If you would like more information or your child’s involvement with the club, please contact the Junior Coordinator, Mary Matthews on 079 749 14699.
We thank you for your co-operation and look forward to meeting you at in the future.
Yours sincerely
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:DATE:   1st August 2017
NAME:

Mary Matthews


POSITION: 
Junior Coordinator
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